From: ardic >
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 11:44 AM

To: Crystal McMillan <crystal@dourodummer.on.ca>
Subject: Daleview Rd re-alignment

Our biggest concern is the constant dust from the gravel that was installed last summer. We do
not have A/C so opening the windows is a must. As a result the house is constantly full of dust
and grit.

Counsellor Heather Watson listens to our concerns; but obviously doesn't control the work to
be done on our street.

At the last road meeting at the fire hall, Deputy Mayor Karl Moher stated that this work would
be done and it would be done right. What is the time line for this project?

| have cut the grass and weeds on the dividing bank from 780 to 796 for the past 30
years. There was also a row of small trees which provided shade. This was reduced to a row of
stumps which are now producing sucker growth and large thorns.

We are concerned that this work will be delayed due to Covid 19 or the reallocation of the
funds for this project to other areas.

Valera Jacob and Greg Nelson









